
 

 

Our Ref: TAC/gdo/altontowers 
 
 
March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Alton Towers trip 2022 
 
The Year 11 leavers trip to Alton Towers has been arranged for Wednesday 29th June 2022. 
 
Timetable for the day: - 
 
08.50am  Depart from Oldbury Wells School 
10.30am (approx.) Arrive at Alton Towers 
   Free time at Alton Towers 
17.00pm  Depart from Alton Towers 
18.30pm (approx.) Arrive back at Oldbury Wells School     
 
Students do not need to wear school uniform. They can either bring a packed lunch or 
purchase food at Alton Towers. The cost of the trip is £26, which covers the coach cost and 
entry into the park. 
 
If your child would like to attend, please could we ask that payment is made through ParentPay 
no later than Wednesday 1st June 2022. Anyone paying after this date will be allocated a place 
on the trip if there is room. There are 90 places available on this trip, therefore places are 
allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
I would like to point out that going to Alton Towers is a privilege and any pupils who do not 
conform to school behaviour expectations will not be allowed to attend. Pupils need to achieve 
near perfect attendance and punctuality, as well as arriving to lessons on time and completing 
all set work.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Cowburn 
Head of Year 11 
 
 
 


